Newbridge

Primary School

Year 1

Please read daily, if possible, or at least 3 times a week, for 5 to 10 minutes.

On Mondays, your child will be allocated a phonics-based reading book. This must be returned on the Thursday of
the same week.

On Thursdays, your child will choose a levelled reading book from the class and a library book to share at home.
These must be returned on the following Monday.

Number bonds to 10, then extend to number bonds to 20 when secure.
Counting orally in 2s, 5s and 10s, forwards and backwards.

Spellings:
Learn weekly spellings (from Term 3). Please aim to spend a few minutes 3 to 5 times a week. The spellings can be
found on the school website. Please go to https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/classes.

Doodle:

Doodle Maths - Children are expected to complete the daily challenges with a minimum target of staying in the
green zone. This should take no longer than 5 minutes a day.

In addition, children may, if you wish to, use the Doodle English and Spelling apps. The spelling app is especially
useful. However, there is no expectation for this. 'Extras' are not set for Year 1.
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